March 2, 2004

Washington Trophy 4906 Wisconsin Ave., NW Washington, DC 20016

Dear Friends at Washington Trophy,

The National Foundation for Women Legislators would like to extend our most sincere thanks for your assistance with our 2004 Women Lawmakers' Networking Day. Your involvement and dedication to women in government contributed to the success of this event. This year elected women, Tribal Leaders, Latinas and business leaders from around the country gathered in Washington, D.C. in order to encourage leaders to affect change in the political arena and in their own communities.

All of our award winners, from Judy Woodruff (CNN) and Steve Harrigan (FOX News) to our local Latina Leadership Award winners, were delighted with the quality and craftsmanship that Washington Trophy offered. NFWL believes it is the support of those such as yourself that have made our organization one which is able to garner support from our nation's leaders.

Again, the National Foundation for Women Legislators thanks you for supporting the important work women legislators do every day. We are "In It for Good" and we trust you will stand by our side. We look forward to working with you again soon.

Sincerely,
Robin Read

Robin Read

Foundation President & CEO

Shank you all so much for your thelp! Our sward winners loved their awards.